
From: Jamie R. Werner <jrw@mayadam.net> On Behalf Of Brett Koenecke 
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 9:25 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Brett Koenecke <brett@mayadam.net> 
Subject: [EXT] Comment to Docket EL24-024 
 
Please see the attached comment to PUC Docket EL24-024. 
 
Name: Brett Koenecke, on behalf of South Dakota Electric Utility Companies 
Business: May, Adam, Gerdes & Thompson LLP 
Address: P.O. Box 160, Pierre, SD 57501 
Email: brett@mayadam.net 
Telephone: (605)224-8803 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Brett Koenecke 

 
 
Brett Koenecke | jrw 
PO Box 160 
Pierre, SD 57501 
(Ph)605-224-8803 
(Fax)605-224-6289 
brett@mayadam.net 
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